

READING (10 Marks)

### Q1: Read the text and answer the following questions:

Monday: My History book is open and I have a yellow highlighter in my hand. I'm ready to revise. I glance at my reflection in the window. 'I'm going to pass this exam,' I tell myself. Then I notice my hair is a mess. I need a haircut. So I go on social media and watch some hairstyle videos. I redo my study plan. I'm really going to work hard tomorrow.

Tuesday: I'm going to revise for three hours. I'm about to start when I feel peckish, so I go to the kitchen to get a biscuit. I get some orange squash. I carry on studying for a few minutes but then I need to go to the toilet. After that, I call my cousin Ramzi. He's sitting for the same exam as me. I ask how he's getting on. We talk for ages. Finally, I'm ready to start revising seriously. I can't find my notes in all the clutter on my desk. I should clear it up. Three hours later my room is tidy. I'm exhausted. I fall into bed.

- 1. What subject is the student studying? ......
- 2. What does he tell himself in the window reflection? "..........
- 3. What does the student plan to do on Tuesday? ......
- 4. Why does the student go to the kitchen? .....
- 5. Who does the student call on Tuesday? .....
- 6. Why does the student tidy his room? .....
- 7. How does the student feel after tidying his room? ......
- 8. The student falls into bed immediately after he calls his cousin. T / F
- 9. Based on the text above, the best word to describe the student is:
  - a. lazy b. procrastinator c. impatient
- 10. The underlined pronoun "He" refers to ......
- 11. Find in the text a word that means "To take a quick or brief look" .......





06 222 9990

اعداد المعلم : عبدالله حسين



كُــل الامتحانات موجودة في خانة الملفات على الموقع www.asas4edu.com



9

# امتحان الشهر الأول اللغة الإنجليزية

VOCABULARY (10 Marks)

#### Q2 A: Fill in the blanks with the suitable word

• dreadful • ambition • energetic • confession • chatty

- 1. His ...... is to become a successful writer.
- 2. Her ..... shocked everyone in the room.
- 3. The weather was ....., so we stayed indoors.
- 4. My friend is very .....; she loves talking to everyone in class.
- 5. After drinking a glass of juice, I felt so ...... and ready to play.

### Q2 B: Match the following words with their definitions

Words	definitions
1. Reinvent	a. To delay or postpone doing something.
2. Procrastinate	<ul> <li>b. To create something new or significantly change something.</li> </ul>
3. Volunteer	<ol><li>Very excited and interested.</li></ol>
4. Antisocial	d. A person who helps for free.
5. Enthusiastic	e. Not friendly or avoiding people.

1. ( ) 2. ( ) 3. ( ) 4. ( ) 5. ( )

2



06 222 9990

إعداد المعلم : عبدالله حسين



كــل الامتحانات موجودة في خانة الملفات على الموقع www.asas4edu.com



9

# امتحان الشهر الأول اللغة الإنجليزية

STRUCTURE (6 Marks)

### Q3 A: Correct the verbs in brackets using (be + v.ing / be going to + v.inf)

- 1. I ...... an English text tomorrow, so I can't go to the park with you. (have)
- 2. My dad ..... me how to drive. (teach)

# Q3 B: Correct the verbs in brackets using (will + v.inf / be going to + v.inf)

- It's ten to four, and the lecture starts at four o'clock. We ...... to the lecture on time. (not, get)
- 2. I think the bus ..... on time. (arrive)

#### Q3 C: Correct the verbs in brackets using the suitable tense.

- 1. They ..... me a job. (offer)
- 2. They ..... me a job last week. (offer)

SPEAKING (10 Marks)

#### Q4 A: Respond to the following questions using the suitable word.

- A: What time is Huda meeting her friends tomorrow? B: She ...... them at 10:00.
- 2. A: How long have you been a teacher? B: I have been a teacher ............... 15 years.

#### Q4 B: All the underlined letters are pronounced as $\frac{\theta}{\text{except}}$ :

a. theme b. thin c. then think

3



06 222 9990

إعداد المعلم : عبدالله حسين



كُــل الامتحانات موجودة في خانة الملفات على الموقع www.asas4edu.com





# امتحان الشهر الأول اللغة الإنجليزية

Q4 C: The article "the" is pronounced as /õi:/ in all the following examples except:

a. the autumn b. the book c. the old man d. the orange

WRITING

(5 Marks)

Q5 A: You receive an invitation from a relative who lives abroad to spend two weeks in July at his/her grandparents' house at the seaside. Write a reply to your friend in which you:

- √ thank him/her for the invitation
- ✓ accept the invitation
- ✓ say how you plan to get there
- ✓ ask your relative what to take with you

Best wishes

4



06 222 9990

إعداد المعلم : عبدالله حسين





9 (day)

# امتحان الشهر الأول اللغة الإنجليزية

### الاجابات

READING (9 Marks)

- 1. History.
- 2. "I'm going to pass this exam".
- 3. To revise for three hours.
- 4. To get a biscuit and orange squash.
- 5. His cousin Ramzi.
- 6. He can't find their notes.
- 7. Exhausted.
- 8. F
- 9. b. procrastinator
- 10. his cousin Ramzi
- 11. glance

**VOCABULARY** 

(10 Marks)

Q2 A:

1. ambition 2. confession 3. dreadful 4. chatty 5. energetic

Q2 A:

1. (b) 2. (a) 3. (d) 4. (e) 5. (c)

STRUCTURE

(10 Marks)

Q3 A:



06 222 9990

إعداد المعلم : عبدالله حسين



كــل الامتحانات موجودة في خانة الملفات على الموقع www.asas4edu.com

5





### امتحان الشهر الأول اللغة الإنجليزية

1. am having 2. is going to teach

Q3 B:

1. are not going to get 2. will arrive

Q3 C:

1. have offered 2. offered

SPEAKING (4 Marks)

Q4 A:

1. is meeting 2. for

Q4 B:

1. C

Q4 C:

1. B

WRITING (5 Marks)

Q5: Suggested Answer

Hi [Relative's Name],

Thank you so much for the invitation! I'm really happy to accept and can't wait to spend two weeks at the seaside.

I plan to travel by plane and will let you know my arrival details soon. What should I bring with me?

Looking forward to seeing you!

Love,

[Your Name]

6



06 222 9990

إعداد المعلم : عبدالله حسين



كــل الامتحانات موجودة في خانة الملفات على الموقع www.asas4edu.com